
 
 

Mrs S Pennington: Head Teacher  
Swarthmore Road, Selly Oak, Birmingham, B29 4JT 

Telephone: 0121 675 248 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

This year, Reception will be performing in a Christmas nativity called “Our First Nativity Play”. The 

children will have worked hard during rehearsals learning lots of songs and dances and will be very 

excited to share it with you. Due to the general election being held on the 12th December, the 

original dates given to parents have had to change slightly. The performances will take place on 

Wednesday 11th December at 9:30am and Friday 13th December at 2:00pm. 

Please indicate on the slip below which performance you would like to attend and return the slip to 

your child’s teacher. There will be a maximum of 2 tickets per child so you may either choose 1 

person to attend each performance, or 2 people to attend one performance. Toddlers/babies do not 

need a ticket. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Regards 

Miss Howes and Mrs Foxall 

___________________________________________________________ 

Name of child- _______________________________ 

Class- ____________________________________ 

The performance I would like to attend- 

Wednesday 11th December at 9:30am        I would like   tickets. 

 

Friday 13th December at 2:00pm          I would like   tickets. 

 

 

 

 

 
Email: enquiry@northfieldmanoracademy.org.uk 

Website: www.northfieldmanoracademy.org.uk 

 

 

 

 
                                                                            


